
 
          

      
 

   
   
 

    
 
    

   
    

 
   

 
  

 
 
   

  
    

 
 

     
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

To: 
05/17/2019 

Gloria Podruchny, Faculty Senate Secretary 

CC: Becky Coran- Faculty Senate Chair 
Mary Prentice- Faculty Senate Vice Chair 

Re: Faculty Senate Long Range Planning Committee annual report, 2018/19 academic year. 

The Long Range planning committee had a busy and productive year.  The LRP held every 
scheduled meeting and made quorum in all meetings except the regular April and May meetings. In 
addition, the LRP also held supplemental meetings in November, February, March, April, and May. 

The LRP succeeded in producing a completely revised and updated version of the Faculty Senate 
bylaws that was accepted by the Faculty Senate in May of 2019.  Related, the LRP also considered 
potential revisions to the FS constitution which could be revised in the near future, perhaps even next 
year. 

In addition to revising the FS bylaws, the LRP also considered and made recommendations on 
several other propositions including 23-18/19 (amending FS procedures to allow discussion before 
voting on a motion to table) and 16-18/19 (proposal to change the NMSU course evaluation system). 

All members of the committee contributed through the year.  Susan Beck, Melissa Guynn, Julia 
Parra, Nichole and several others went above and beyond by with the FS bylaws revisions. 

Steve Hanson 
Chair, FS Long Range Planning Committee. 




